To: Mckenna lorna: H&F
Subject: Supplemental 1-pager here this email of an email. Also, this one page pls. 2023/00740/LAPR
Date: 03 July 2023 10:31:53

Lorna,

Could you pls include so that it is clear that this 30 May 2023 email is from Planning
Enforcement. I know you have to black out various GDPR-type info.Perhaps just include
what I am writing here.

On 30 May 2023, at 17:48, Demir Gunay: H&F ||| G -t

Dear all,
Thank you for your emails.

Some of the objections you raised within this email are to do with licensing.
| can confirm that | have forwarded your emails to the case officer Lorna,
you may contact her directly on Jorna.mckenna@lbhf.gov.uk (quoting the
reference number: 2023/00740/LAPR) for licensing application.

| work for the planning enforcement team. Ms Dexter has been in touch with
me regarding the case. (Case ref: 2023/00321/ADVERT)

From a planning enforcement perspective, there are 2 issues we are
currently investigating;
1. The design and size of the sign. Sign has been installed

(partially) without the advertisement consent, 2023/00860/ADV
(Application Invalid).

2. The use of the premises; a separate application is required to
establish the current and proposed use. The application will be
subject to a neighbour consultation.

We are working with other officers from different departments to assess the
case.

| shall update you once we complete the assessment.
Kind Regards

Mr. Gunay Demir

Planning Enforcement Officer

Development Management — Enforcement Team
Economy Department

Hammersmith & Fulham Council
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